
Dr. David Satcher Receives American Psychiatric Association’s  

Human Rights Award 

 

 

On Monday, May 16, 2016, Dr. David Satcher received the American Psychiatric Association’s 

(APA) Human Rights Award at the APA Annual Scientific Meeting at the Georgia World 

Congress Center. Additionally, the updated 2016 APA Position Statement on Integrated Care, 

which was coauthored by Lauri Raney and Dr. Eliot Sorel, was unanimously adopted by APA 

Assembly and is now referred to APA’s Board for its review and ratification this summer. 

Drs. Satcher and Sorel, Patrick Kennedy and Francesca Colombo, M.Sc., served as panelists at 

the APA Annual Meeting. Their presentation was titled “The Surgeon General's Report on 

Mental Health, Parity and Integrated Care.” 

 

Pictured from left to right: Constance E. Dunlap, MD, Patrick Kennedy, Eliot Sorel, MD, Maria Oquendo, MD, and 

David Satcher, MD, PhD. 

http://www.msm.edu/Administration/MarketingandCommunications/MSMNews/MSMNewsDocuments/May2016/IntegratedCareRaneySorelHCSFJan2016.pdf

